
BRIZE NORTON PRIMARY SCHOOL – PARENT COUNCIL 
Minutes of the Parent Council Meeting held on Thursday 28th February 2013 
 
Present:  Mark Smith, Kellie Hatcher, Victoria Doran, Sarah Birch, Claire Wright, Angela Forrester, Sarah 
Batts, Olivia Goodgame and Jackie Hampson, Jo Webb. 
 
Apologies:   
 
Update on matters arising from last meeting: 
 
 
 
New Matters arising: 
 

1. Warwick Castle Trip – Class 1 and 2 
Many parents have commented on how good the trip was to Warwick Castle. The children all really enjoyed 
the day and had lots to share when they got home. Parents commented how well organised the trip was. 
Mr Smith thanked the parents for the positive feedback. 
 

2. End of day 
Several parents had complained that the children are often late out of school on a Friday after assembly. 
Mr Smith apologised for this. It was recognised that celebration assembly can over run and Mr Smith will 
aim for children to come out promptly in future. 
 

3. Swimming 
A parent asked how many adults accompany the swimming groups. 
Mr Smith explained that the school always takes more adults than are required legally. Next term for Class 1 
and 3 there will be 5 or 6 school adults plus two swimming pool instructors. 
 

4. Harry Potter Studios Trip 
Parents had asked had a decision been made regarding the trip to Warner Bros Studios. 
Mr Smith said that the response was positive. He would be making a decision by the end of the week. One of 
the issues being taken into account is the other requests for money from some year groups e.g. Year 6 French 
trip. 
 
Meeting closed at 9.45am. Next meeting: Friday 26th April 9am. 
 
 
 


